
     

  

 

 

We're feeling thankful in 

November! Some favorite 

activities were drawing and 

painting gourds and 

exploring leaves.  Harvest 

time brought activities with 

apples--floating, peeling, 

measuring and eating!  

 

 

We celebrated Harvest Day by dressing as farmers, peeling 

carrots, circle dances, and a special turkey handprint 

project. 

 

We’ve been using a mortar and pestle to crush dried 

lavender as well as fresh mint.  It’s challenging fine motor 

work, but the smells are amazing! 

 

This month our class hosted Chapel Time for the 

preschool. Acting out the story was fun, and helped us 

remember that Jesus is God's son, who cares for us and 

loves us, and we want to thank him every day.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Jesus, 

for the many gifts 

you give to each of 

us. 

Look At What We are Learning!  
The Ladybug Room 

November Newsletter 

Mrs. Lithio and Mrs. Umbrasas 

 

 

 

 


